
May 10, 2022 
 
 
Notice Concerning New Personnel Assignment  
 
 
TOKYO, Japan, May 10, 2022 -- Honda Motor Co., Ltd. hereby announces the plan for a new 
personnel assignment, effective July 1, 2022. 
 

Particulars 
 

Name Assignment Effective date 

Shinsuke Ito 
Deputy Head of 

Business Development Supervisory Unit, 
Business Development Operations 

July 1, 2022 

 
 
 
 


